
July 5, 2024 

The Presidential Search Committee met on June 27 to continue the process of 
securing a Search Firm to aid in our presidential search. This step will add 
credibility, scope, and transparency to the search process. Once a search firm 
has been secured a press release will share how our stakeholders can continue 
to speak into the process. 

For now please continue to pray for the search committee, our school, and our next 
President.

As a reminder here are our search committee members:
Dr. Tommy Kiker- Pastor at East Leesville Baptist Church, Current Trustee
Dr. Justin Langford, Current Faculty Member, Alumnus 
Dr. Natalie Maxey, Current Faculty Member
John Parker, Layman, Current Trustee, Alumnus
John Stagg, Layman, Current Trustee
Dr. Eddie Wren: Pastor at FBC, Zachary, Current Trustee and former chair

Dr. Langford and Dr. Maxey are faculty members who are offering great 
insight from the faculty perspective but are non-voting members of the 
committee. They will not interact with any candidates or be involved in the 
interview process when the time comes, but will continue to give insight 
throughout the process. All members of faculty and staff are welcome to give 
feedback to the committee at any time through the process.

Continue to check back to www.lcuniversity.edu/lcu-president-search/ for 
future updates and to fill out our feedback survey if you have not already done 
so. If you ever have questions, feedback, or a recommendation please email 
psc@lcuniversity.edu.


